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“Inspiring and Empowering every Charger, every day.” 

 

What’s Happening at the Preschool 

The preschool is working on parent education as a goal area.  This goal 

includes preschool readiness skills such as executive functioning, problem 

solving, self help and independence, and interpersonal skills. Each month a 

parent education item is added to the preschool newsletter. We have also 

partnered with Parents as Teachers to support our upcoming preschoolers. 

Finally, the district will host a spring parent education night to partner with 

families on various topics to support student pre-academics, and SEL skills.  

We will then survey our families at the end of the school year to determine 

the greatest areas of need to support them with early childhood development.  

In the month of February students will have a guest speaker join us at the preschool to talk about early dental 

hygiene and each student will be sent home with a hygiene tool.  February is also a good time to increase our 

awareness of kindness, empathy, and friendships with our youngest learners.  As we work on this year round, this 

will be another explicit dose of learning through direct instruction to  

Check out the February Newsletter Here 

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFZGapzznY/hfjV4W3siwshYntIrB8c8g/view?utm_content=DAFZGapzznY&

utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton 

BOE Goal 1: Communication 

The preschool uses various modes to communicate with families.  For the first time this year, Preschool parents were 

able to enroll online and provide accurate data to help us more effectively communicate with them.  Our teachers all 

use Seesaw as a classroom communication tool. I also send out a monthly newsletter to families with updates and 

announcements.  Lastly, we created a new SAC Preschool Facebook Page to connect and showcase students and 

preschool activities.  We are definitely are improving in this goal area.  As a district we will survey families at the end 

of the year for more feedback.  All of these action steps help us support meeting our goals to effectively communicate 

with our community. 

 


